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I believe there should be no permits issued for net pen fish farms in the Puget sound or any of the
interconnected waterways. The threat of disease and interference with migration of endangered
Pacific salmon and steelhead is too great. These populations must be recovered. There is no need
for farm raised steelhead in the Puget sound.


